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Dear Editor, 

We are pleased to present you a short communication about five years working with sloths at Atlantic 

Forest. These results are part of a project about the surveillance of zoonosis in wild animals and the 

management of these animals are part of the job. Thereafter, some interesting data about these sloths 

were form to present to you. 

 

All authors have seen and approved the submitted manuscript; the manuscript has not been 

published before and even submitted simultaneously in other journal(s).  
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4- Paulo D’Andrea, IOC/FIOCRUZ – dandrea@ioc.fiocruz.br  

5- Bernardo Teixeira, FIOCRUZ – bernardoteixeira@gmail.com  

 

Authors acknowledge the authorship of the manuscript and agree with the rules presented at 

Oecologia Australis. 
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